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19 September 2024 

 

 

Dear St Monica’s School Community,  
  

Thank you for your patience while we’ve taken some time to discern the best way to ensure 
St Monica’s has exemplary leadership while we wait to appoint your new Principal. The 
application process for your new principal will commence in the coming days and conclude at 
the end of October (week 4 of Term 4). We will have an announcement for you soon after 
that.   

To ensure you are in ‘safe hands’ during this final term, Mr Tim Edwards will be returning to 
St Monica’s. I would like to  sincerely thank Mr Paul Wilkinson for bringing his leadership 
expertise to the school during Term 3. He has been generous and joyful in his giving, but it is 
now time for him to return to Holy Rosary in White Hills so that he can get them ready for a 
positive start for 2025.  

Tim will re-commence at St Monica’s at the beginning of Term 4. He’s looking forward to being 
back in your community (so thanks for looking after him during that first half of the year!). As 
part of his time in the St Monica’s community, Tim will host the community consultations so 
that we can better understand the skills and attributes that you, the parents, staff and 
students of St Monica’s would like to see in your new principal. This information will then be 
used by the panel in making an appointment.   

I wish you all the best for a lovely September school holidays.   

  
 
Peace and blessings,  
  
 

 
Kate Fogarty 
Executive Director, Catholic Education Sandhurst Limited.  

 

 


